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Newsletter 

Preschool And York Road 
Nursery 

  
Mon 3rd July Sports Day 

Weds 5th July Foxes/Squirrels 
forest school 

  

Diary Dates 

 

 

 

 

Next week, on Wednesday 14th June, the children will 

be taking part in a sponsored walk around the nursery 

playground. This is so that we can raise some funds 

for a new wooden sand box and slide. We will be send-

ing home some sponsorship forms this week for you 

and your family. Any donations would be greatly           

appreciated. Payment can be made on the Arbor app. 

Thank you for your support. 

As we are now in the last term, the majori-

ty of our children will be leaving York 

Road to go to school in September. We 

would like to inform you that reception 

teachers from local schools will be visiting 

over the next few weeks. This helps with 

the smooth transition from Nursery to school. Some schools will  also 

have different dates for your child to visit. We are aware this will hap-

pen. We are asking that we are informed and if your child attends 15 

hours, Rainbows or Yorkies you can bring them in or pick them up as 

required. 

May we also remind you Thursday 13th July is County Hert-

fordshire Transition day, some schools will be inviting your 

child in for a visit. Yorkroad Nursery/Rainbows/ Yorkies/

Preschool will be closed on this day.                     

GROUP PICTURES 

The children will have class group pic-

tures taken on Thursday 15th June. This 

also includes Preschool children. 

 

PHONICS  CORNER 

Identify the first sound in a word, 

play I spy using first sound  of a 

word rather than the letter eg. 

Something beginning with sh 

New Telephone service 

Please bear with us, we have just had a new telephone system put in 

place. We are aware that when you call the school there is only an op-

tion to leave an absence message and another option to speak to some-

one, there is not an option to leave a general message. You can still ring 

the office opening times are 8.30 - 4.00pm.                                              

We are working with the company to rectify the problem.                        

If the school phone is down and you need to make an urgent call please 

phone  - 07578 611 028 

Warmer Weather 

As the weather improves, please 

make sure your child has a named 

hat, water bottle and apply sun 

cream before they start school. For 

those children attending Yorkies 

and Rainbows 30 hours, please 

bring in a named bottle/tube of sun 

cream that your 

child can keep at 

school for afternoon 

reapplication. 

Please could you 

hand this to a mem-

ber of staff and en-

sure your child’s 

name is on it. 


